COMMUNICATION - C4

COUNCIL - March 10, 2021

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
Report No. 9, Item 3

From: Pat Canizars [

Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2021 9:29 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 2777100 Ontario Inc

To members of council,

Tuesday March 2nd, 2021

Re: Planning application for 9675,9687,9697 Keele Street.

| Pat Canizares object to this application of the development of the address noted above.

In the last few years there have been so much development of townhomes with private
driveways and garages at the rear. This is unacceptable with so much traffic on Keele Street to
begin with. These townhomes which will be located in the middle of single-family homes will
destroy our value and look of what it is now.

How can you build townhomes with garages in the back and a private road?

This is not a spot to have garages built in the rear facing people's backyards on Fifefield. As
well as private driveways. This could also bring vandalism and people hanging around at night
in the back.

| don't oppose development but leave out the private roads and garages built at the rear. If
you want to build, | would suggest to have the garages in the front of the townhomes with its
own private driveway.



Please consider homeowners on Keele Street suggestions.

Best Regards,

Pat Canizares

-Keele Street



